
 

 
 

Dear All, 

 

As we reflect on 2017, we are thankful to be able to support the work of New York State ACT Teams.  

We are proud of the work that you do.  Thank you for the assistance and opportunities that you provide 

for some of the most underserved individuals in the state. 

 

We are happy to tell you that our commitment to ACT Teams will remain strong in 2018.  We look 

forward to increase training opportunities and resources for all members of the ACT Team.   

Next year, the institute will offer: 

 

 Role Specific Trainings, Monthly Support Calls, Clinical Care Call and Discussions for: 

 Team Leaders 

 Substance Use Specialists 

 MD’s/NP’s 

 RN’s 

 Administrative Assistants 

 Peer Specialists 

 Family Specialists 

 Vocational Specialists 

 

 Learning Communities 

 Team Leaders 

 Peer Specialists 

 TMACT, Cycle 2 

 Family Specialist 

 OURTURN & OURTURN 

TOO 

 Substance Use Specialists 

 

Again, thank you for the work that you do.  We hope that you have a festive holiday season with your 

families, colleagues and participants. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

Helle Thorning, Pascale Jean-Noel, Luis O. Lopez, Noah Lipton, Sascha Altman-DuBrul, Mireille 

Fauteux, David Lowenthal, Miranda Muca, Kristen Hartlieb, Melissa Hinds, Devyn Wray & Latoya 

Charles 

 


